
 

  

  

MEMO TO CITY COUNCIL:  

  

Wednesday, November 20, 2019  

  

Re:  Application # PL2019-305– Preliminary Development Plan for “Main Orchard”  

    

To:   City Council  

 

Since the Planning Commission meeting on November 14, 2019 the applicant has requested to remove 

the modification request for building height of the detached garage on Lot 3.  All detached garages 

will be required to meet the Unified Development Ordinance requirements for building height.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
   
  

   



 

  

  
   

  


